
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
CURRITUCK COUNTY OPIOID ADVISORY BOARD 

 TAKE NOTICE that the Currituck County Opioid Advisory Board 
meeting on Thursday, October 10, at 9:00 AM has been cancelled. The 
next meeting will be held at a later date in the Conference room of the 
Historic Courthouse, 153 Courthouse Road, Currituck, NC, 27929. 

This is the 9th day of October 2024. 

Samantha Evans, Deputy Clerk 
Board of Commissioners 
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